2nd Central Lancashire Mark Festival

On Thursday 17th December 2015 members of the New Temple Mark Lodge meeting at Chorley Masonic Hall will be presenting the 2nd Annual Mark Festival 

“A Working Tracing Board”
This meeting is open to all Mark Masons, the evening promises to be an enjoyable dramatisation of the Mark Tracing Board.  Any member of your Craft Lodge would also be welcome.

Supporting this event will be our Provincial Grand Master and his Provincial Team.
For further details contact either the Secretary Frank Lees or
Vic Norris  
email:-  vh.norris@googlemail.com

Tel 01257 410072
Paul Snape 
email:-  paul_s@talktalk.net                
Tel 01257 263486
Bookings for the meeting and meal together with payment must be made to:

 F.T Lees Esq., 58 Cedar Avenue, Euxton, Chorley PR7 6BD.      

To arrive not later than 10th December 2015
The menu will be:- Mushroom Soup, Turkey and trimmings, Christmas Pudding inc tea or coffee and maybe with a little something from Santa at a cost of £18.00
Should anyone require Cheese & Biscuits rather than Christmas Pudding please make the request at time of booking
.......................................................................................................................
Please reserve for me __________________ places at £18.00 per head.

If you have any dietary concerns please contact the Secretary
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	Rank
	Lodge No.
	Your contact Phone No.
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Please make cheques payable to New Temple Mark Lodge No. 1438.
Secretary: - Frank T Lees 
58 Cedar Avenue 
Euxton Chorley 
Lancashire 
PR7 6BD 
Phone 01257411892   email f.lees1@blueyonder.co.uk    Mob 07745535434 
Bookings should be received by Thursday 10th December 2015
